
2023 NAKP 
 
The DKGNA has been selected by the DKV to host the 2023 
North American Kurzhaar Prüfung (NAKP).  This is an 
international test that takes place in North America every two 
years.   
 

To be qualified to participate in the NAKP your dog must have past two separate level 
tests with a Prize 1 (there is a HZP conversion); they must have a SG or better adult 
form evaluation; they cannot be marked gun sensitive at any previous test.  Dogs must 
meet the qualifications by the entry deadline of July 1, 2023.   
 
The NAKP must be scheduled around the DKV International VGP, September 29 – 
October 1, 2023, and the 2023 Kleemann, October 12 -14, 2023.   It is anticipated that 
the NAKP will take place in September or October of 2023. 
 
We are very proud to have the opportunity to host this event.  We are currently 
evaluating possible locations to hold the test.  The venue must have excellent spacious 
search fields, plentiful water for searches, accommodations for handlers and judges.  
Also, there must be adequate banquet facilities for receptions and the awards dinner.   
 
If you have a suggestion for a good venue to hold the 2023 NAKP please contact your 
Regionals Director, the DKGNA Director of Testing, or the DKGNA President.  


